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06 December 2019  
Dear Parents,  
As the old year moves past us so the new year stands before us, like a chapter in a book, waiting to 

be written. We would like to wish everyone a happy and well-deserved holiday. Keep safe and don’t 

forget to make wonderful memories!  

‘Cheers to a new year and another chance for us to get it right.’ – Oprah Winfrey. 

NEWS FROM THE GRADE 000/00 CLASS 
Did someone say class party!?  
The Grade 00 & 000’s had a lot of fun celebrating the end of the  

school year with a class party. Yes, teacher Gabby did allow  

us to eat as many sweets as we wanted and yes, we did go crazy, 

but teacher said we deserved it. Looking back at the year and  

seeing how each and every child has grown so beautifully in some 

way, is just one of the greatest moments a teacher can have. This 

makes it worthwhile.  
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Aftercare early closing  17h00 Friday 6 December due to staff function 
Last day aftercare 2019 20 December 
First day aftercare 2020  8 January 
School Starts             15 January        
Grade 4-6 Camp        20-22 April     
 

HONOURABLE MENTION 
Congratulations to Sarah Hart and Zara Samuels for achieving 60 merits. Well done! 
 
                                 

Happy Birthday! 

A very Happy birthday to the following learner who celebrated their birthdays this month! 
Aleksey La Guma                          03 December                       Grade R 
Ludwe Mpengesi   10 December    Grade 5 
Vuyani Buwe                                13 December                        Grade 6 
Lusisa Nene                                 18 December                        Grade 3 
Cohan Van Rooy                          19 December                        Grade 1 
Ziyah Shearon                              20 December                        Grade 5  
Leah Scholtz                                 21 December                       Grade 1 
Amari Inyangudo                           27 December                        Grade R 
 

Brainteaser answer #40: 14 horses and 8 
men. 14x4 plus 8x2 = 72 feet. 
 

A note from our Principal: Mr. D Swart 
Have loads of fun, enjoy the holidays with family 
and loved ones and please whatever you do 
and where ever you go always be safe! 
 
We thank you all for the wonderful year we have 
had and look forward to making even more memories in 2020. Have a blessed Christmas and may 
the festive season bring love, joy and happiness to all. 
 

Have a wonderful holiday! 
Primary School Staff       

AFTERCARE WEEKLY MENU – Week 2 

MONDAY Chicken and veggie stew with rice 

TUESDAY Meatballs and rice with sweet pumpkin 
and gravy 

WEDNESDAY Fish fingers, mash and salad and jelly 
and custard/ soup 

THURSDAY Shepherd’s pie with veggies and rice 

FRIDAY Pizza and chips 


